
CHANGE TO COVID SCREENING PROTOCOLS 
MARCH 8, 20201 
 
Dear GTACS faculty, staff, and families, 
 
Thank you to those of you who have faithfully completed the daily COVID health symptom survey during this school 
year. 

• Now that the habit of checking for symptoms of COVID is well-established, we are discontinuing the 
online symptom survey and daily text reminder.  

• Please continue to monitor for COVID-19 and remain at home if there are concerning symptoms 
(temperature of 100.4° or other signs of fever, sore throat, diarrhea/vomiting/stomach pain, severe 
headache) and/or risk factors such as exposure to someone with COVID-19. 

We are grateful for each day of in-person instruction and thank you for your partnership and vigilance.   

Cathy Nelson 

Additional Resources: http://gtchd.org/2293/COVID-19-Info-for-Schools 
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